
March 9th  2022 - Week 6 Term 1 

NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Message 
 
School Council elections are open from today. 
 
As you can see we have vacancies for: 
• One student from Years 7 to 12  
• Three parents  
• Two DET person. 
 
The nominations are open for 14 days. 
 
If the number of nominations are greater than the positions available, we will hold an election. In the past we have given 
people who are involved in an election the opportunity to provide a written statement for the election. 
 
Students vote for students, parents vote for parents, DET vote for DET. 
 
If you would like further information please get in contact. Julie will send a nomination form on request or you can pick 
one up from the office at Tambo. 
Students who would like to nominate please see Julie for a nomination form. 
 
   *   *  * 
 
As we are well and truly into the term we should not be reminding students about phones having to go into their locker 
at school. It is a simple procedure that needs to be followed by all of those students who bring a phone to school. 
 
At this stage it does appear that not all students are signing out, or back in, when they leave the school to get their lunch. 
Please, if you are wanting to have the trial be a permanent arrangement then we need full cooperation around this. 
 
Last night I was part of a conversation with a number of people to set up some School-based Apprenticeship for our   
Later Years students. This is an opportunity for students to do some learning and earning whilst gaining a qualification 
that gives them formal recognition of their skills to enable entry into that industry. It also gives them credit towards their 
current schooling, be it the VCE or VCAL. As we race towards 2023 we know that the government will be making          
significant changes with the VCE and VCAL certificates. The use of SBAs will be another way in which we will be able to 
meet the pathway choice for our students and enable them to leave to a destination of choice. 

 
Robert Boucher 

 

Tambo Campus Dates to Remember 
 

15th-16th March—Outdoor Environmental Studies Mt Buffalo Camp 
17th March– Years 8 & 9 Golf Trip                              
24th March— Years 7 & 10 Golf Trip 



 



 



 



 



 


